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Hi…This is Connie Walker from the Moniteau County Library 
 
The library staff works several months planning the summer 
reading program. This year is no exception.  In fact, we are looking 
to provide more programs to more children in the library district!  
Also new this year…we will host a Sign-Up party on Thursday, May 
16th from 4:00 – 7:00 p.m.  Don’t worry…you may still sign your 
kids up anytime during the program, but we wanted to provide a 
special event to promote signing up for the program.   
 
This year’s theme is Shoot for the Stars, and programs will explore 
Outer Space.  Staff has completed planning nine-weeks of 
programs for five age levels.  Once program planning is complete, 
supplies and books to supporting the weekly theme are ordered.  
 
We are excited to welcome back Joanna Kelithermes and Erin 
Wolfrum as Summer Reading Program staff.  Both of these teachers 
are excellent at leading programs for kids of all ages…from infants 
to tweens.  
 
We look forward to taking our summer program to Jamestown and 
High Point summer schoolsn, and providing programs at the 
Latham school as well.  We will also provide programs  for 
California’s elementary summer school classes that come for library 
programs during their summer school session. 
 
And, speaking of California Elementary School, we look forward to 
visits from Pre-K through 5th grade classes in May, when we share 
information about the reading program and provide a story that 
introduces the reading program theme.   
 
The MO State Library awarded the library’s summer reading 
program grant, which provides $7,000 in funding for program 
supplies, books and staffing costs. This project is supported by the 
Institute of Museum and Library Services and Technology Act as 
administered by the MO State Library, a division of the Office of the 
Secretary of State.  
 
This is Connie Walker from the Moniteau County Library. Join me 
every Friday at 3:45 and Saturday mornings, right here on KRLL 
1420 AM, where you can learn about programs activities and all the 
services provided by the Moniteau County Library! 
 


